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Message from our Headteacher

Reminders

Book Fair
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Dear Parents/carers
As the first half term of the academic year comes to an end, what a busy time start to the year it has been! We have welcomed lots of new 
families, not only in Early Years but also across the rest of school – welcome to the Berry Brow family! We have had an abundance of trips and 
visitors and some fantastic events happening this half term, such as our first class assembly by Ambition class and our very first Harvest 
Festival both of which were fabulous. 
This week we have welcomed back Mrs Boosey from maternity leave who will be joining the team in Early Years for the first half of each week. 
Our kitchen team had an unannounced visit by the food agency last week who were very impressed and awarded them a five-star food 
hygiene rating – congratulations to Allison, Leanne and Tracey for this well-deserved recognition.  
Looking forward to the new half term, we have lots of exciting events happening including the Book fair visiting school, our first Family 
Learning Morning and of course the run up to the festive season with a tree service, our class performances and our beautiful family carol 
event. 
To those going to the Trafford Centre next week, have a wonderful time! We will let you know when and where our next family trip will be – keep 
an eye out for it. 
Please enjoy the break with your wonderful children, stay safe and we will see you back in school on Monday 4 November.
Ms Blackburn  

Half term: We break up for the half term 
holiday for one week and will not be open 
from Monday 28th October – Friday 1st 
November

October Half Term Trip to Trafford Centre: 
Wednesday 30th October 8.45am in car park

Flu Vaccinations: Wednesday 27th 
November. Please make sure you have 
completed the online consent form for your 
child. Any questions, please ask the office.

Family Learning Morning: Date to be 
confirmed.

We will be holding a Scholastic Book Fair from Monday 

25th – Thursday 28th November. For any purchases made 
the school also receive 20% of the orders value back in 
FREE BOOKS for the school …. which is ultimately your 
children.
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Proud Awards

One last thing …
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This week’s winners are …

Proud Pupil of the Week:

Shine – Mason Bennett

Inspire – Evelyn Howard-Moon

Harmony – Heidi Higginbotham

Ambition – Riley Hodgson

4 R’s Award:

Ambition – Kristian Karklins

Harmony – Eliza Rowlands

Attendance Award: Shine

Least Lates Award: Ambition

DOJO Award: Harmony

This week’s overall attendance: 94.12%

Holiday Camps

Have a wonderful half term holiday! Take care and stay 

safe … we will see you back in school on Monday 4th 

November. If you are looking for some half term 

entertainment for the children, please see below…
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